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***************************************************************************************************************************************************************************************

This is in response to the letter dated December 5, 2007 requesting information regarding PwC PAC's amended Statement of 

Organization.  PwC PAC is not a separate segregated fund and there are no other committees or organizations with which 

we share control or financing.  PwC PAC is not financed, maintained or controlled by a corporation, labor organization, 

membership organization, cooperative or trade association.  The current Statement of Organization recieved on November 

14, 2007 is current and correct.  The Statement of Organization filed on January 10, 2005 stating that the PAC was a SSF 

was filed in error. 


